
December 19, 2023 

Dear Chair Wamback and Members of the Charter Review Committee, 

The Tacoma City Council would like to extend our sincere gratitude for the invaluable service each of you are 
dedicating to the Charter Review Committee. Your commitment to civic duty and the review of our City’s 
Charter is commendable, and the City owes a debt of gratitude to each member for the time, effort, and 
expertise invested in this critical undertaking. 

As you organize your work plan for the coming months, the City Council has identified several topics of 
particular interest that we would like you to explore. We ask that you consider looking deeper at these topics 
and developing recommendations that address them when you give us your final report. These topics are 
included as attachments to this letter.  

Once again, thank you for your dedication to the City of Tacoma and stepping up to give your time to review 
the City Charter. We look forward to your thorough examination of the City Charter and the thoughtful 
recommendations.  

Should you require any further information on the topics we have shared or would like to discuss these topics in 
more detail, please do not hesitate to contact the executive liaison assigned to support you, Sonja Hallum, at 
shallum@cityoftacoma.org.  

Yours in service,  

[Mayor and Council Signatures to be added upon approval] 

Attachments: 
• City Council Recommendations for Charter Review Committee Consideration by Article Section
• City Council Recommendations for Charter Review Committee Consideration by Category


